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27th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Staffing Announcement for September – Meet the Team! 
 

We are delighted to announce our staffing arrangements for the next academic year. All children will have 
the opportunity to meet their new teachers and support staff during our Transition Morning  10th July. 
 

We’re also very excited to welcome Jamie to our team. Jamie is a highly experienced and passionate 
teacher who brings a wealth of knowledge and enthusiasm to our school. He has a strong track record of 
delivering high-quality teaching and building excellent relationships with children and families. We are 
thrilled to have him join us and know he will be a fantastic addition to our Year 4 team. 
 

As we welcome new faces, we also say a heartfelt goodbye to Fadoua and Holly. We thank them both for 
their hard work, care, and dedication to our school community. They have made a real difference to the 
lives of the children they’ve worked with, and we wish them every success and happiness as they begin 
their next adventures. 
 

Our children will continue to be supported by their year group teams, who work closely to ensure 
consistency, care, and the best possible outcomes for every child. 
 

EYFS team 
Hannah 
Domenica 
Mia 
Shen  
Colette 
 

Year 1 Team 
Shabina 
Sofna 
Alison Booker 
 

Year 2 Team 
Alicia 
Ola 
Emely 
Lisa 
 

Year 3 Team 
Michelle 
 

Year 4 Team 
Jamie 
Evelyn 
Rosna   
 

Year 5 /6 Team 
Theresa/ Nazish 
Kathy 
Emma 
 

 

We’re confident this team will continue to provide an inspiring, nurturing, and high-quality learning 
experience for our children. Thank you for your ongoing support—we look forward to an exciting year 
ahead! 
 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your child’s class placement, please feel free to speak to 
a member of the leadership team. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Sarah Joyce 
Headteacher 

http://www.londoncolney.herts.sch.uk/

